Announcements from the Counselor:

October is here and off to a busy start!  One of the many things that we celebrate in October is Red Ribbon Week.  This week is a reminder for all of our students to make safe choices, particularly in the area of drug and alcohol safety.  But at Stanley we will also address the topic of safety in a broader sense.  

On October 26th, fourth and fifth graders will be having an internet safety program.  This program will be taught by Blue Valley Staff including one of our School Resource police officers.

On October 27th, Kindergarten, First and second grades will be participating in a 911 safety program.  Students will learn when to use 911 and will have the opportunity to practice on a simulator.

During Red Ribbon Week all of the Guidance lessons will center around the topic of safety.  Developmentally appropriate topics will range from “What is safe to put in your mouth.” For  kindergarteners  to “staying home alone skills” in third grade and alcohol and drug awareness in fifth grade.  If you have questions about the material used during red Ribbon Week, please feel free to contact me at ecooper@bluevalleyk12.org or 239-7217.

Wishing you all a Happy Halloween!  Happy Red Ribbon!  And a safe and healthy Fall!

Beth Cooper

Stanley Counselor

